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FEDERATION OF ACCOUNTING PROFESSIONS 

UNDER THE ROYAL PATRONAGE OF HIS MAJESTY THE KING 

Comment Letter on ED/2015/02 Effective Date of IFRS 15 (Proposed amendments to 

IFRS 15) 
 

     

Question - The IASB proposes to amend IFRS 15 so that entities would be required to 

apply IFRS 15 for annual reporting periods beginning on or after 1 January 2018. 

Earlier application would continue to be permitted. Do you agree? Why or why not? 

 

 

FAP: We agree with IASB’s proposal to amend IFRS 15, because the one-year deferral 

would help entities that need extra time to implement the standard. The impact of adoption of 

new revenue recognition in many cases could involve judgment and debate and also changes 

in IT systems and processes which likely need substantial time to implement and check to 

reduce the risk of errors during transition. In addition, it would give entities additional time to 

consider the requirements of IFRS 15 along with any amendments that result from a further 

ED that is expected to be issued by the IASB in June 2015.  

 

Even though early adoption can be viewed as a lack of comparability between the financial 

statements of entities that early adopts and those that do not, we believe that the permission 

for early adoption is appropriate for those who are ready to convert to the new standards.  

 


